
First ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

Next meeting of 
THE INTERNATIONAL SOCIETY OF HISTORY OF OTORHINOLARYNGOLOGY 

10th working meeting, Utrecht The Netherlands 29 September - 1 October  2016 

 
 
 
This next meeting of the society will be organized in 2016 (29th september - 1st october) right in 
the middle of Utrecht's ancient city center which features buildings and structures from the early 
middle ages. We will welcome you in this historical environment called Paushuize.  For more 
interesting data please open  the website http://www.huizemolenaar.nl/portal/paushuize/ 
and click ENG for the English language . 
 
 

 

 

Utrecht is the 4th largest City of the Netherlands with a population of about 328,577 in 2014.  . 

The meeting venue is only 5 minutes’ walk of the Utrecht central railway station. From Schiphol 

Airport it takes only 32 minutes by train to reach this railway station. Hotels are situated close to 

the meeting venue and on walking distance to railway station and the heart of the town. In 

September the weather (average 22,6 0 C.) is always nice to enjoy a drink on the borders of the 

canal structure in the old inner city.   



 

 

All together many good reasons to come to Utrecht for the 10th working meeting, Utrecht The 
Netherlands 29 September - 1 October  2016 

Rinze Tange, Bert Huizing & Kees Graamans 

 

 

Email Local committee : 

r.a.tange@umcutrecht.nl   
ehhuizing@planet.nl 
k.graamans@upcmail.nl 


